
Presbyterian Church of Aotearoa New Zealand  

MOSGIEL—NORTH TAIERI PRESBYTERIAN PARISH 
Jesus is Lord! 

Continuing Jesus’ Mission 

Changed Lives  -  Lived out 

We welcome you warmly to our services today, praying that all who  

gather here will be blessed by God as we worship Him together. 

Sunday 1st September 2024 

ASSEMBLY POINTS if Church buildings are evacuated in an emergency are: 

       Mosgiel—On Church Street in front of Taieri College 

       North Taieri—At the furthest away roadside gate 

Prayer Chain: Contact: Annette Littlejohn  027 615 4013   

marble.cat@xtra.co.nz   
or a message can be left with Wendy Andrews 489 5684 

Church Meetings coming up: 

Church Prayer Meetings—Wednesdays 8am & Fridays 11am in the Sinclair Room  

Session meets on Wednesday 4th September at 7.30pm in the Sinclair Room  

1st Mosgiel Boys’ Brigade meets on Tuesday nights at 6.30pm in the McKerrow 
Lounge during school terms. Contact Warwick Tomlinson  022 0600 020 Welcome to Worship at North Taieri @ 9.30am  

PREACHER: Rev Rachel Judge   ‘The power of thoughts, actions and words’ 

SERVICE LEADER: Sharon Bodeker  

MUSICIAN:  Philip Craigie 

BIBLE READINGS: Mark 7: 1-8, 14-15, 21-23 and James 1: 17-27 

 

Welcome to Worship at Mosgiel @ 10am 

PREACHER: Rev Alan Judge   ‘God's making a roadway through the wilderness’ 

SERVICE LEADER: Avis Williamson 

MUSICIAN:  Kirsten Flett                        BIBLE READER:  Ruth Thompson 

BIBLE READINGS: Isaiah 40:1-11 and Matthew 3: 1-11  (NLT)  

Welcome to Worship at Mosgiel @ 2pm  
PREACHER: Rev Rachel Judge   ‘Clean or unclean?’ 

MUSICIAN:  Edith Martin 

HOSTS:  Nancy McGregor & Jan Idour  

OFFICE HOURS: 9 am to 4 pm Tues - Fri  489 6890 

MINISTER: Rev Rachel Judge 489 6890 [office]  or  027 623 6181   

 Email: rachel.judge@mosgielchurch.org.nz SESSION CLERK: Fran Short 020 4047 1493 

PARISH ADMINISTRATOR: Shona Slocombe               Email: frannie.joy.short@gmail.com 

 Email: admin@mosgielchurch.org.nz TREASURER: Ian Wells 021 298 7146       

PASTORAL VISITOR: Mary Bennett 027 297 6127       Email: treasurer@mosgielchurch.org.nz  

 Email: visitor@mosgielchurch.org.nz PRAYER CHAIN: Annette Littlejohn 027 615 4013 

CHAIR BoM : Neville Williamson 021 669 074       Email: marble.cat@xtra.co.nz                  

 Email: neville.williamson@xtra.co.nz                    or landline call to Wendy Andrews 489 5684 

BOOKINGS NT: Philip Craigie 489 4875 

 Email: windygates@actrix.co.nz 
 

 Mosgiel-North Taieri Presbyterian Church 

www.mosgielchurch.org.nz 

Sustaining Scripture:    

"Consider how the lilies grow. They do not labour or spin. Yet I tell you, even 
Solomon, in all his splendour, was dressed like one of these. If that is how God 
clothes the grass of the field, which is here today and tomorrow is thrown into 

the fire, how much more will he clothe you, O you of little faith!" 
Luke 12: 27, 28 

mailto:marble.cat@xtra.co.nz


SINGLES LUNCH, TODAY Sunday 
1stSeptember at 12pm at the ‘Black Sheep’ 

restaurant  

Prayer Pointers:  God delights to listen to, hear and answer our prayers, 
including: 

• Praising God, both when life is smooth for us, and when it's bumpy. 

• Honesty before God about our wanderings and slips from grace. 

• Our determination to follow Jesus more closely. 

• Our desire for friends, neighbours and family members to come into a close, 
loving relationship with Jesus.  

• Unity and joy within our Church Family and among all Christians.  

The students of Taieri College and the Mosgiel Brass Band, are combining to 

present an evening of cultural and musical entertainment at 7pm THIS 

Tuesday, 3rd September (please note change of date) at Taieri College PAC in 

Green Street, Mosgiel. 

 Items from: Taieri College Kapa Haka, Taieri College Choir, Taieri College Jazz 

Band, Taieri College’s Smokefree Rockquest Regional winners & Mosgiel Brass 

 Admission is a Gold coin Koha at the door 

Whānau Fun   -  22nd September 4.30—6.30pm, at the North Taieri 
Presbyterian Church with an ‘ANIMAL KINGDOM’ theme’   

Everyone is most welcome.  
For more information contact Alison North 027 489 5648 

Farewell Piano Recital by Abhinath Berry at First Church, TODAY Sunday 

1st September at 3pm. Schumann: Kreisleriana & works by Liszt, Chopin & 

Ravel. FREE ADMISSION (donations in support of Abhinath’s artist 

masters at Guildhall School of Music and Drama, London)  

PSO are starting an exciting new pilot programme for Maori with 

dementia in our Mate Wareware (Dementia) Homeshare 

Programme.  It will have a Kaupapa Maori focus and be hosted at our 

Oxford Street premise South Dunedin.  The intention is to support 

small groups in the community and provide an opportunity to make 

some new friends.  It will also provide the whanau with respite once a week. We 

are looking for a maximum of 6 people of all ages who would like to join this 

programme which aims to provide experiences for our friends that they would 

not normally have.  Our friends will be collected and returned to their homes. 

Operating from 10am to 2.30pm.  A lovely once a week opportunity to make new 

friends and have some fun.  If you are interested or know of anyone that would 

benefit from this program don’t hesitate to contact us.   

Contact  Joy Scott 470 0813 or email joy.scott@psotago.org.nz to register your 

interest.  

Pou Tohutohu Ahurea Māori | Cultural Advisor| Presbyterian Support Otago 

         Animals needed for the Whānau Fun ‘Animal Kingdom’ 

evening at North Taieri 4.30-6.60pm on 22nd September.  

If anyone can bring along a goat, calf, rabbit, hens or . . .?  

please let Judith Jack know 027 373 7511.  

          Come along and join in this community event. 


